PUBLIC HEARING MEETING MINUTES Monday, May 22nd, 2017 6:30 p.m.

The Stevensville Town Council came together for a public hearing at Town Council Chambers for the purpose of considering the Proposed Amendment of the Town of Stevensville FY16/17 Budget for Acceptance of MT Board of Crime Control Grant Funds.

Mayor Crews called the hearing to order at 6:30 pm. Present were Councilmember's Barker, Holcomb, Floyd and Michalson. Also present were John Anderson, Matthew Barker and Gene Mim Mack. (See Sign-in Sheet)

Mayor Crews presented the MT Board of Crime Control Grant and the need for a budget amendment.

Public Comments

Gene Mim Mack, 1025 Iron Cap, complimented Council on following the right procedure for a budget amendment and bringing it to the public's attention.

Councilmember Floyd made a motion to adjourn. Councilmember Holcomb seconded the motion and all voted "aye". Motion carried 4-0.

The hearing adjourned at 6:35 p.m.

APPROVE:

im/Crews, Mayor

ATTEST:

Stacy Bartlett, Town Clerk